

April 14, 2022

UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO BOARD OF REGENTS

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

April 19, 2022

A potential quorum of the University of New Mexico Board of Regents may attend a Regents' Scholars Senior dinner on Tuesday, April 19, 2022. The dinner will be an informal gathering to congratulate graduating seniors who were recipients of the Regents' Scholarship. The location will be Hodgin Hall on UNM's central campus. No votes or official actions will be taken by the Regents during the event.

Please contact the Office of the Board of Regents at 505-277-7639 for additional information.